
Public Notice – Sewer Hook Up Route 19 
 
The Augusta Regional Sewer Authority is currently installing sewer line along Route 19 from 
Brooksville to Augusta. The project will provide sewer services for residents located within 500 
feet of the line placement. Any functional residence or business (vacant lots are not eligible) 
wishing to hook on to the line, that did not previously sign up, may sign up until September 6, 
2021, at NO COST for the grinder pump. Customers will be responsible for electric and 
plumbing hook up from the home to the grinder pump, but the cost of the grinder pump will be 
waived. The anticipated cost savings to anyone wishing to hook on now is approximately $5,000 
- $7,000. Agreements for service must be signed by the respective property owner no later than 
September 6th, and can be done so at the County Judge Executives office, located on 1st floor of 
the Bracken County Courthouse, Brooksville, KY. For more information on the project, grinder 
pump installation and use, or about signing up, visit Augusta Regional Sewer Authority at 
arsa.ky.gov. Customers can also call 606-402-0539 for any additional questions. Written 
questions or comments should be directed to the Augusta Regional Sewer Authority at 
arsainformation@gmail.com.   

https://arsa.ky.gov/
mailto:arsainformation@gmail.com

